From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 11:06 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: 3rd Party Travel

Hi Steve,
 
I have returned from a one day meeting at the Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS) in Washington DC on November 10, and travel, lodging, and food was covered by IMLS.
 
Thanks,
Andrew
________________________________________________________
Andrew Medlar | Assistant Chief
Technology, Content & Innovation | Chicago Public Library
